
 

 Copying Public Documents Policy 
 
 
 
Individuals requesting copies of public documents of the District shall be charged a reasonable 
fee based upon the cost to produce the copy. Printed copies will be charged at the rate that is 
used by San Mateo County.  This policy applies to both hard copies and electronic copies.  
 
Copies of agendas and other writings (except for privileged documents) distributed to a 
majority of the Board of Directors at open Board Meetings shall be made available to the 
public. A limited quantity of such documents (based on normal audience attendance) shall be 
copied in advance of each meeting and made available to the public in attendance at no charge.  
Individuals requesting copies of such documents prior to the board meeting will be charged 
$.15 per sheet.  The copy charge may be levied at Board meetings for copies of documents if 
more are needed and/or requested in addition to those normally prepared for the public at 
Board Meetings.   
 


